
September 18, 2007 
Via US Mail and Certified Mail # 7007 1490 0000 0381 6446  
  
 
Viren Kamdar, Applicant      Backer:  Paras, LLC 
45 Janet Drive         Permit No. LGB.14114 
New Britain, CT 06053       Docket No. 07-1356   
 
RE: Quick N Easy, 1517 Stanley Street, New Britain, Connecticut 
  
On July 19, 2007, after due notice, the Department of Consumer Protection, Liquor Control 
Commission, held a formal administrative hearing on a question of Sec. 30-39(c) of the 
Connecticut General Statutes and Sec. 30-20(c) of the Connecticut General Statutes.   At the 
conclusion of the hearing, the record was left open for the applicant to submit additional 
documents.         
 
Based upon the substantial evidence, testimony and documents submitted at the hearing, as 
well as the documentation submitted subsequent to the hearing, the Department of Consumer 
Protection finds the applicant and the location are suitable, and the location meets the 
requirements for a grocery beer liquor permit.  The remonstrance is dismissed and your final 
grocery beer liquor permit application is HEREBY GRANTED, subject to the agent’s final 
requirements.    
 
DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION 
LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION 
 
BY: 
  
____________________________________________ 
Elisa A. Nahas, Esq. 
Designated Hearing Officer  
 
__________________________________ 
Angelo J. Faenza, Commissioner  
 
  
 
 
Parties: 
Hon. Timothy T. Stewart, Mayor, City of New Britain, City Hall, 27 West Main Street, New 
Britain, CT 06051  (Via US Mail and Certified Mail # 7007 1490 0000 0381 6453)  
  
Non-parties: 
John Suchy, Director, Liquor Control Division   
Connecticut Beverage Journal, 2508 Whitney Ave., P.O. Box 185159, Hamden, CT 06518  
Connecticut State Library, 231 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106 
 
 
 



 


